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The Engineering Committee received a proposal package from the Company today, which is
more favorable to the Bargaining Unit than previous Company proposals, particularly in the area
of economics. The News Committee will meet on Thursday as we await the dates of the next
round of negotiations.

The Negotiating Committee wants to remind you the bulletins are the official source of
information during these negotiations. Information from any other sources should be considered
rumor or hearsay.

NABET CWA KTTV/KCOP Engineering Negotiating Committee
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